Constabulary

BESAFE,FEEL SAFE

Dear Pub Watch member

The next pub watch meeting is on Wednesday 10™ June 2015, 10.00am Bank Corner
Lawton Road, Alsager. Please make every effort to attend

Being a member of the pub watch scheme has many benefits to your business,

these being:

Having access to photographs of males and females on the pub watch ban
Being able to talk to other pub watch members as you or they may have
valuable information on an incident, this may help to identify someone,
possibly leading to a pub watch ban.

Having your say on if and how long people are banned.

There are regular guests attending the pub watch meeting who come with
valuable information and even freebies for your premises.

Getting to speak with police officers who can give further information
regarding pub watch incidents, and provide advice where necessary. It also

makes police aware of local incidents who may be able to deter a problem
before it happens.

For some businesses it is on there licence that pub watch must be attended by a
representative of that business, these businesses must attend every meeting. If these
premises have not been attending then the licensing officer will be made aware and
licensing visits will be made.

If you want to discuss or have enquiries please leave a message on 0845 458 6382

Regards

PCSO 20324 Lorraine Meggs
PCSO 21612 Lee Quoroll



